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Welcome to December - The Holiday Season   

We have so much to be thankful for here at Language for Life. 
2020 has been a challenging year for all of us but thankfully, we have been able 

to hang in there. (Idiom: hang in there: an expression that means to not give up in 
 spite of difficult circumstances.) We have continued doing what we love; teaching 

 you English and learning from all of you at the same time. 
We are grateful for all of you this holiday season! (holiday season: the time from 

Thanksgiving to the New Year) 

Get ready for January at Language for Life 
   

                
We are getting excited and looking forward to a  busy January!! 

 New classes and a lot of new 
learning opportunities are coming your way!! 

 (Idiom: coming your way -  
something that is coming to you) 
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Registration for all January 2021 classes is now open!! 
  

Beginner and Intermediate classes start up again January 11th, 2020 
 (phrasal verb: start up - to begin)   

REGISTER NOW and guarantee your spot in one of our classes. 

Beginner evening classes: 10 students - 10 weeks - 40 hours in the classroom - $200 
Intermediate evening classes: 10 students - 10 weeks - 40 hours in the classroom - $200 

Mini afternoon and evening classes: 3-5 students - 10 weeks - 30 hours in the classroom - $300 

Book your free language assessment today! 
Contact us   

by phone: 250 878 7250 
by email: languageforlifeeslservices@shaw.ca 

online: www.languageforlifeesl.com   

RIDDLE OF THE MONTH  

NOVEMBER RIDDLE OF THE MONTH - DID YOU GUESS IT?? 

  

         

mailto:languageforlifeeslservices@shaw.ca
http://www.languageforlifeesl.com

